MURRAY Z. MOROAN
COMMUINITIER OF PUSLIC LANDS

October 7, 1957 -

Pan American Petroleum Corp.
P.0.Box 899
Roswell, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. C.L.Kelley

Gentlemen:

. RECEVED

In reply refer to:
Unit Division

ROSWEL L
DISTRICT
OFFIEE

Re: State "S"™ Well No. 3
SW/ly NW/lp of Sec 32-225-38E
Tubb Gas Pool

In regard to your letter of October 3, 1957, in regard
to the above designated Communitization.

We find your Communitization meéts the requirements

of this office as to form and context other than the
effective date on page two which we will umdoubtedly amend
by our certificate of approval, making the Communitization
effective as of the date production is obtained under

your new 160 acres allowable.

If we can be of assistance to you please call upon us.

Very truly yours,

MORGAN
Qer f Public Lands

MURRAY E.
Comm

By: ed Bilberry, Subervisor
011 and Gas Division
MEM:MMR /b
cc: QOCC
BEFORE THE
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
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